Correction. . .
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Oct. 9, which stated that officials of
the Tanana Chiefs Conftﬁ'mm
considering rejoining Alaska
Federation of Natives, was incorrect,
Mitch i , TCC
i president,
said the Fairbanks-based nonprofit
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9 story inc stated that some
of may be attend-
ing this week’s AFN Convention.

leumllbcmofﬁmﬂ;nicm
in the convention hemd
Demientieff said

ea’ mrvmediﬂ-?pmw:ﬂtdnwfmm
APHk;rnitmldbe' ible at this
time for him to ider rejoining,
““There is no We can even con-
sider this until because our

villages make policy for us,”’ he said.



